
Dear Kingston Technology, 

I am writing this letter with great gratitude because I was 
selected to receive the Kingston Technology–Hoag Classic 
Scholarship. I have worked at Hoag for 5 years now with a 
dream of advancing my career in the medical field. There were 
always financial hardships that made it difficult for me to begin 
school. Earlier this year, I decided to take a leap and begin my 
educational journey by starting school to become a respiratory 
therapist. This scholarship has come at a great time for me, 
giving me a much-needed financial and self-esteem boost.  
Since starting school, I have always been stressed about 
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accruing student loan debt, and this scholarship  
takes a huge burden off my back. Being awarded  
with this scholarship gives me a lot of hope  
for my family’s future and makes me proud  
to have started this journey.  

Thank you so much! 

Sincerely, 
Noe Perez

•	 Years at Hoag: 5
•	 Studying to be a registered respiratory therapist
•	 �Scholarship will give him a much-needed financial  

and self-esteem boost. It will give his family’s future 
hope and make him proud to have started this journey

•	 Passionate to be part of the medical field
•	 First to graduate college


